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May 6, 2024 MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO

Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends,

Thank you for your support and for your prayers. The Lord has done some great things in the past two months. We are also very excited
about the coming summer.

By the grace of God, we have been working in a new church plant near the city of San Luis Potosi. The new church there still does not
have a place to meet, but the Lord has given us many saved and a good response to visits and discipleships. Yesterday, the Lord gave
us three families from the area who visited us in the church pastored by Dr. Luis Ramos.

The Lord has also put together a good team of workers for the summer campaign in a new church in a small farm town in central Mexico.
He has given us 4 men and 5 ladies who will be with us for various times during the 9 weeks. Some will be with us the entire 9 weeks.
Also, 6 other experienced soul winners will be with us for 2 weeks this summer. With the help of the Avance Misionero ministry, we have
begun weekly training and prayer meetings with the team.

Thank you to those of you who prayed for and gave for us to buy a trailer for our ministry. The Lord did such wonderful things all along
the way! Mexican law required us to hire a customs agent to do the importation. Unfortunately, the importation agent did some things
that were not completely honest. Now we are having trouble getting the license plates in San Louis Potosi for the trailer. Please pray that
we will be able to get the license plates and move our household goods on May 20 to the new church plant. Please pray that we can find
the principal house for the team to rent this summer also; the principal house is where we will have our daily meals. We also need to rent
a house for the young men of the team.

Prayer Requests
1. For the preparation and unification of the summer team and for the Lord to fill us and use us

2. For the hand of God upon the summer team and the new church plants
3. Forlong-term workers and teams
4. For the license plates for the trailer, the houses to rent this summer, and many details that need to be worked out

Again, thank you very much for your prayers and support. We pray often for many of you also.
Yours for souls,

Chris & Viry Sage

P.O. Box 908 FBMI Missionary #111
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